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Utility relocations on Wentworth Road, Orchard Hills on
Thursday 15 November

The Australian and NSW Governments are delivering the $1.6 billion
upgrade of The Northern Road between Narellan and South Penrith.

Roads and Maritime Services is continuing work for the upgrade between Glenmore Parkway, Glenmore
Park and Jamison Road, South Penrith.

As part of this work, utilities will be installed along Wentworth Road, Orchard Hills. To minimise the impact
to motorists, work will take place on Thursday 15 November between 10pm and 5am, weather permitting

The Northern Road and M4 Motorway detour map and work location
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How will the work affect you?

Our work may be noisy at times but every effort will be made to minimise the impact on residents by:
e adapting our construction methods to reduce night work impacts as much as possible
e changing work locations to minimise continuous impact on the same groups of residents
e using equipment fitted with noise mitigation devices and monitoring noise at night.

Traffic changes

Temporary traffic changes will be in place to ensure the work zone is safe for workers and motorists.
Wentworth Road will be closed in both directions at The Northern Road end and detours will be in place via
Frogmore Road and Kingswood Road.

Electronic message signs will direct road users through these changes. Please keep to speed limits and
follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs. For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit
livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App.

Contact

Please contact our delivery partner Lendlease on 1800 870 665 or tnr.community@lendlease.com if you
have any questions or complaints related to this activity.

For more information on Roads and Maritime projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au

Thank you for your patience during this important work.

Greek
Av xpeialeote diepunvea, napakaAeioTe va THAEQWVAOETE TV Ynnpeoia

Translating and Interpreting Service

If you need an interpreter, please call the Translating and Interpreting
Service (TIS National) on 131 450 and ask them to telephone Roads
and Maritime Services on 1800 870 665

Arabic

&1 s (TIS National) &y aJls dlasdl Lol dovsey Jlatdl sl cozrsio J] &zl o5 13)
1800 870 665 i,/ J Roads and Maritime Services ¢S3/55; JLatl pgie dhll 131 450

Cantonese

FHIRRECER HEE 131 450 BEHENCEREF (TIS National) 254

Z'E 1800 870 665 Ef4s Roads and Maritime Services -

Mandarin
IRACREOER, WL 131 450 K AR TR 0EREF (TIS National), Exfid]
2t 1800 870 665 %t % Roads and Maritime Services,

MeTagpaong kai Aigppnveiag (EBvikn Ynnpeoia TIS) oto 131 450 ka1 {nThoTe
va Tnhepwvhoouy Roads and Maritime Services oto 1800 870 665

Italian

Se desiderate I'assistenza di un interprete, prego telefonare al Servizio
Interpreti e Traduttori (TIS National) al 131 450 chiedendo di contattare
Roads and Maritime Services al 1800 870 665

Korean

ST} EQSIA|H HAZANMU|A (TIS National) 0l 131 450 22 ¢121510]
o| S0l #| 1800 870665 2= =2 Roads and Maritime Services ol HESIT=
QAESFIMA|L,

Vietnamese

N&u can théng ngén vién, xin quy vi goi cho Dich Yu Théng Phién Dich (TIS
Toan Qudc) qua s& 131 450 va nhd ho goi cho Roads and Maritime Services
qua s6 1800 870 665

rms.nsw.gov.au
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